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BOARD AGENDA MEMORANDUM

SUBJECT:
Presentation of Outstanding Environmental Project Award to the District as One of the Major Partners
of the South Bay Salt Pond Restoration Project by Friends of the San Francisco Estuary.

RECOMMENDATION:
This is an informational presentation; no Board action is required.

SUMMARY:
Friends of the San Francisco Estuary (Friends) is a non-profit organization created in 1991 with the
mission of protection, restoration and enhancement of the San Francisco Bay-Delta Estuary through
the implementation of the Comprehensive Conservation and Management Plan or Estuary Blueprint.
Friends has sought to involve the public in improving the health of the Estuary by sponsoring the
biennial State of the Estuary Conference and also presenting the Outstanding Environmental Project
Awards during the conference. These awards are presented to exceptional projects that show
measurable results, demonstrate the value of partnership, and further the goals and objectives of the
Estuary Blueprint. In October 2017, the South Bay Salt Pond Restoration Project (SBSPRP) was
selected for its Phase 1 achievements.

The president, Mr. Mitch Avalon and the secretary, Charles Batts of Friends will present the award to
the District Board as the District is one of the major partners of the SBSPRP. Some of District
contributions to the Phase 1 achievements are:

· Conversion of approximately 500 acres of former salt ponds called Island Ponds, to fully tidal

marsh.

· Districts funding of $2.6 million over the last three years for the scientific investigations to

continue reducing uncertainties related to mercury impacts to the environment.

· Construction of the Pond A8 notch allowing conversion of 1,400 acres of the Pond A8 complex

to tidally muted restoration ponds.

FINANCIAL IMPACT:
There is no financial impact associated with this item.

Santa Clara Valley Water District Printed on 4/26/2022Page 1 of 2

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/


File No.: 18-0234 Agenda Date: 6/12/2018
Item No.: 2.8.

CEQA:
The recommended action does not constitute a project under CEQA because it does not have a
potential for resulting in direct or reasonably foreseeable indirect physical change in the environment.

ATTACHMENTS:
None.

UNCLASSIFIED MANAGER:
Vincent Gin, 408-630-2633
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